
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Restoring ShotSpotter funding is the right 
move 

 
Statement of Alderman Joe Davis, Sr. 

January 17, 2014 
 
I applaud state Assembly Republicans for their move to restore $175,000 to the 
Milwaukee Police Department for the ShotSpotter program. I also credit Chief Flynn for 
his strong commitment to ShotSpotter and for his willingness to make a proactive and 
solid case for the program to lawmakers in Madison. 
 
I believe it is important that support continue for this proven system of remotely tracking 
gunshots and shootings, and I am looking forward to the expansion of this vital newer 
law enforcement tool to other city neighborhoods. 
 
Going forward I believe ShotSpotter will be an important part of our city’s overall effort 
to address the increase in deadly gun violence. 
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